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Comments: Dear Ms Garcia,

 

 strongly oppose the Long Valley Exploration Drilling Project proposed by Kore USA Ltd. (Kore Mining). The

proposed mining project threatens the future of the scenic, economically and ecologically important Long Valley

area in Mono County.  We fish in Hot Creek every year; it is a very delicate ecosystwm as it is and cannot

withstand the type of activity an active mine would bring. The area is a national treasure and should be treated as

such. Please reconsider any permits for mining exploration. 

 

Thank you,,

 

Julie &amp; Michael


